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9th April 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
All Staff and Governors at Saint Aidan’s hope that this letter finds you and all your loved ones well. 
As we approach the great feast of Easter we are very much reminded of what would have been our Holy Week Prayer Services and how much the gatherings of our school community mean to all of us.
These are indeed challenging times but at this point in the Church’s year we are reminded of the great hope that Easter brings. We reflect on the words from the Gospels:
‘At first light on Easter Sunday the women went to the tomb carrying spices. They found the stone rolled away from the entrance and that the body of the Lord Jesus had gone.  
Death had failed to hold him. Jesus is risen he is alive and lives among us. 
He is the light of the world. Whoever follows him will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’  
We send you and your families our best wishes for Easter. 
We miss you and look forward to seeing you all again very soon.
With prayers,
Sarah Yates          Head Teacher 

Love God , Love One Another.
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